
07/20/22 

Promotional Announcement 

I am pleased to announce the following promotion effective immediately: 

Will Sanson-Mosier 

Chief Information Officer 

Director Sanson-Mosier has been with SFPD since 2013 and has been the lead of the Technology 
Division's Project Management Office since 2015. In that role, he has led efforts to build out the 
technology needs of our facilities, ensure the smooth roll-out of body-worn cameras and 
establish system redundancies to protect our technologies from security threats. 

His knowledge, experience, and ability to build and leverage relationships with external partners 
will help the current and future technology projects to succeed. 

Congratulations on the outstanding achievement. 

WILLIAM SCOTT 
Chief of Police 

Per DN 20-150, all sworn & non-sworn members shall electronically acknowledge this Department 
document in PowerDMS. Members whose duties are relevant to this document shall be held responsible 
for compliance. Any questions regarding this policy should be made to sfpd.writtendirectivessfgov.org, 
who will provide additional information. 

Sat?!); with Respect 
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